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Adkins, Carla

From:

Sent: 14 December 2021 16:40

To: PublicprotectionNorth

Subject: License Review of the New Inn, Amesbury.

Categories:

This email is a response to the upcoming license review for the New Inn,Amesbury - License LN000043211, Review 
WK202125402. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I support the review for the license for this establishment, which I believe should be revoked because of the 
repeated failure of the licensee to abide by the terms of the license. 
 
The license should be revoked for the prevention of Public Nuisance. This occurs frequently at weekends (Thursday, 
Friday and Saturday night) as this venue closes in the small hours. Brawls, mass urination, vomiting often going on 
for hours. 
 
The license should be revoked for public Safety. Anyone out on the streets in this environment, including the drunks, 
is not safe. 
 
The license should be revoked for the Prevention of Crime and Disorder. Gathering together in a public place is not 
against the law, but aggressive behavior and urinating in public are offenses according to Wiltshire Police. The same 
for smashing windows, the latest being the Pet Shop on Salisbury Street. 
 
The license should be revoked on the basis of Child Safety. The following morning there are multiple traces of urine 
and vomit plus broken glass. 
 
Best Regards 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 


